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TECHNICAL NOTES 
 

Harvested:  2, 6, 21 MARCH 2018 
 

Brix at harvest:       21.8 – 22.6o 
 

Total Acidity:   6.5 g/L 
 

Wine pH:  2.92 
 

Alcohol: 13.5% 
 

Winemaker: Lindsay McCall & Jamie McCall 
    

 

THE ESTATE SERIES 
We source the fruit for these wines from our low 
yielding estate vineyards, some of which are over thirty 
years old. Constant attention to detail in the vineyard 
and vine maturity produces fruit of outstanding quality.  

 

WINE NOTES 
2018 was an excellent, consistent vintage with healthy 
yields. It produced good quality fruit, with fine natural 
acidity. 
 
Around two thirds of this wine has been tank 
fermented at low temperatures to retain fruit 
aromatics and freshness, while the remainder has been 
wild yeast barrel fermented to give additional texture 
and barrel ferment complexity. 

This gris has fresh cut pear and green apple on the 
nose. It’s a textured, lively wine, with vibrant fruit 
flavours, and a fresh, dry finish.  With medium term 
cellaring this wine will evolve greater complexity.  

PARINGA ESTATE  

 
Lindsay McCall began planting his property over thirty 

years ago, in 1985.  It’s no secret that the Paringa Estate 

vineyard, in the cool climate sub region of Red Hill, is a 

very special site, with a unique microclimate. North 

facing, on ten acres of rich red volcanic soil that is un-

irrigated, it’s elevation of 140 meters. 

Halliday describes Lindsay as having “an exceptional 
gift for winemaking,” and describes his wines as being 
of “the highest quality, with a distinguished pedigree.” 
An amazing achievement given he has had no formal 
education in winemaking. In the James Halliday 
Australian Wine Companion 2007, Paringa Estate was 
awarded ‘Australian Winery of the Year’. This was akin 
to being made captain of the Australian cricket team for 
Lindsay, and he hasn’t looked back since.  
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